May 7, 2025

Dear Students,

It is the last week of your spring semester classes, take a moment to acknowledge how far you have come. No matter
how you greet this week, know that you can finish strong. You can achieve your academic goals.

RESOURCE TIPS
1. Need help with a final paper? Visit the Reading and Writing Center (RAWC)
2. Feeling overwhelmed? Reach out to our Student Support office.
3. Planning ahead? Stock up on groceries or supplies from The Pantry for the summer.
4. Need motivation? Listen to Snoop. There is a reason this song resonates with adults.

STAY WITH US
If you are continuing with us this summer or next fall, please register now for classes.

What else can we do to help you achieve your degree or certificate?
e Can we explain your ACM Financial Aid Award package?
e Do you need guidance on completing the 2025-26 FAFSA?
e Looking for tips on applying for ACM Scholarships?
e Are you facing financial or housing hardships that may prevent you from attending ACM?

TO OUR CLASS OF 2025

Thank you for being part of our ACM family. After your Commencement, please know that you are always part of this
community of learners. | encourage you to stay in communication with your classmates and program directors. Visit
when you can and let us know how you are doing. To stay in touch with us, update your email or home address by
contacting us at info@allegany.edu.

Wishing you continued success and all the best in your journey ahead.

Warmly,
David R. Jones
President of Allegany College of Maryland


https://www.allegany.edu/learning-commons/study-lab-schedule.html
https://www.allegany.edu/counseling-services/index.html
https://www.allegany.edu/the-pantry
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PGFBxoWqOV0
https://allegany.edu/registration/index.html
https://www.allegany.edu/financial-aid/
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
https://allegany.academicworks.com/users/sign_in
https://www.allegany.edu/cumberland-foundation/index.html
mailto:info@allegany.edu

